
                            2025 

                                  SUMMER EVENT 
 

                                 New Chamber Opera 

The School for Jealousy 
By Antonio Salieri 

The version used is by Bampton Opera 
 

in The Warden’s Garden, New College 
Tickets: £50.00 to include a pre-performance glass of Prosecco/soft drink. 

 

The supper interval of 75 minutes will be held in the Cloisters. Please bring your own picnic; chairs and 

tables will be provided. A parking space in College will be found for those with mobility problems. 

 

We ask that you collect your tickets from the New College Cloisters on arrival on your chosen 

opera night. A member of the New College Development Office will be on hand to distribute them. 

 

Timings: 

5.00pm: pre-opera talk, 5.45pm: drinks in the Cloisters, 6.00pm Opera Act 1, 

7.45pm: Interval, 9.00pm: Acts II and III 

 

Your booking is confirmed once your payment has been processed. 

This is a charity fund-raiser event for New College. 

 

Enquiries: 01865 279509 | oldmembers@new.ox.ac.uk 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ ----------------------------------------- 

I would like         tickets for Saturday 5 July 2025 @ £50.00     £  
 

                              tickets for Friday 11 July 2025 @ £50.00     £ 
 

                                tickets for the pre-performance talk in the ante-chapel at 5pm @ £3.00 £  
 

Total £  
 

You can also book your tickets through the Oxford University Online Store at 

www.oxforduniversitystores.co.uk – then search ‘New College Opera’ 
 

All seats are numbered both in the garden and, in the event of rain, in the ante-chapel. 

They are allocated on a first-come, first-served basis. 
                          Please tick 
 

If my chosen performance is over-subscribed, I could use tickets for the alternative evening       
 

I require a local map for New College              
 

If available, I would like a parking space              
 

Wheelchair space required for the performance                  
 

I enclose my cheque payable to ‘New College’ for £  
 

 

 

 

Name: ……………………………………………………. 
 

If you are happy for New College to use your email address for this and future events, news and other 

College updates, please provide details below. If you would like us to be able to call you about this event, 

please provide a suitable number. 
 

Tel No: ……………………………………………………. 
 

Email: ……………………………………………………. 

Send to: The Development Office, New College, Oxford, OX1 3BN 

 

 

P.T.O for our Data Protection Statement 



   
DATA PROTECTION 

 

HOW WE USE YOUR DATA 

The personal data you provide on this form will be used to meet the University of Oxford’s legitimate interests of 

alumni and supporter engagement, fundraising and stewardship. We will use your data to manage our ongoing 

relationship and engagement with you, and to send you communications about news, research developments, 

alumni benefits and services, events, exhibitions, collections and resources, reunions, volunteering opportunities, 

fundraising priorities and progress updates from the University. We will also use your data to record and/or update 

your contact details and communication preferences, and record any interactions or contributions you have made to 

college and University life. 

WHO HAS ACCESS TO YOUR DATA? 

The data you provide will be stored and processed in accordance with the University’s policies and procedures via 

our shared relationship management system. Both the University and the college are “data controllers,” meaning 

you can contact either entity if you have questions about your data. 

 

We may also need to share your data with third parties working on our behalf to assist with our communications 

(e.g. mailing houses, printers), events (e.g. external venues, caterers) and donations (e.g. GoCardless who process 

Direct Debits on our behalf). We will only do this in appropriate circumstances, for specified purposes, by secure 

means, and with the relevant data sharing agreements in place. We do not and will not sell your data. 

HOW LONG WE KEEP YOUR DATA 

We consider our relationship with our alumni, donors and supporters to be lifelong and we will retain most of your 

data indefinitely unless you request otherwise. 

YOUR RIGHTS 

You have the right to opt-out of direct marketing at any time. You also have the rights to request access to and 

correction or erasure of your data; to request transfer of your data to another party; and to object to the processing 

of your data or request that such processing is restricted. 

 

For full details on how we treat your information, including your rights, please see our Privacy Notice at 

https://www.new.ox.ac.uk/privacy-notice or you can request a hard copy from our Development Office. If you 

would like to exercise your rights, opt-out, or are dissatisfied with the way we have used your information, please 

contact us at oldmembers@new.ox.ac.uk  or telephone +44 (0)1865 279509 . You may also contact our Data 

Protection Officer, at DataProtection@new.ox.ac.uk. If you remain dissatisfied, you may lodge a complaint with 

the Information Commissioner’s Office at: https://ico.org.uk/concerns/ 

 

New College is a registered charity (1142701) 
 


